
 

 

 

Grand Commandery of Nebraska - 2019 

 

 

 

Sir knights and ladies, 

 

     Hopefully everyone enjoyed their Christmas with 

friends and family and took a moment to remember why 

we celebrate together. 

     January is a time to start fresh, learn from the past 

year and look forward to the new year. I have visited 

several commandries this year and have a few more left 

to visit. I have found the brotherhood refreshing and 

enjoyable. I found one commandry that is struggling 

develop a plan to grow after talking to a couple of 

visiting knights. Change is not a bad thing if we 

remember our past. In April we will have our Grand 

Session and in Omaha there will be a festival for 

Chapter, Council, and Commandry. If you know of a 

brother who is looking to become a York Rite mason 

contact our Grand Secretary/Recorder and he can relay 

the details. 

     A previous item mentioned is starting a Nebraska drill 

team. I have found several knights who have expressed 

an interest and one who will lead the team. If you are 

interested in participating let me know, as we only need 

a few more to have the first drill team from Nebraska at 

the Triennial in 2021 in recent memory. I can be reached 

at jcmasonic@gmail.com. 

 

 Jeffrey Coleman 

 Grand Commander 
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